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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech part of consortium studying sustainability of Ogallala Aquifer
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Researchers at Texas Tech will participate in a $2.4 million study directed by Colorado State that will examine the long-term sustainability of the Ogallala Aquifer. Chuck West, the Thornton Distinguished Chair in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, will direct the Texas Tech contingent. Tech received $211,000 from the grant, awarded by the USDA’s Agriculture and Food Research Initiative.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360
Agricultural Council: Nathan Kloepper named February ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Nathan Kloepper; Major: Natural Resource Management – Range Conservation; Classification: Junior; Organization: Society of Conservation Biology; Hometown: Coppell; Month: February  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. It’s good business. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Agricultural Awareness Week features climate scientist Katharine Hayhoe
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An atmospheric scientist and climate change evangelist who is also a conservative Christian will speak at 6 p.m. April 18 in the Matador Room of Tech’s Student Union Building. Hosted by CASNR’s Agricultural Awareness Week, admission to the presentation by Katharine Hayhoe, which will focus on four simple steps to tackling tough conversations in science and beyond, is free and open to the public.  more »

	

	
	A CASNR professor was designated a Horn Professor, the highest distinction a faculty member can receive from the university, by the Texas Tech University System Board of Regents during its latest meeting. Eric Hequet, an internationally-recognized leader in cotton fiber research and the current chairman of the university’s Department of Plant and Soil Science, received the honor. “Eric Hequet has done remarkable work in helping developing and understanding the various measurements of cotton fiber properties and their contaminants,” said Michael Galyean, who is also a Horn Professor and Dean of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources.  more »
Dean Galyean featured in ‘Every day, I’m a Red Raider’ Texas Monthly ad
[image: image6.jpg]


Michael Galyean, dean of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, is featured in the March 2016 issue of Texas Monthly as part of the university’s ongoing national marketing campaign titled, “Every day, I’m a Red Raider.” Galyean was recognized last summer as one of the ’20 Influential Farm Animal Veterinary Professors’ in the nation by Vet Tech Colleges.  more »
CASNR History: AFS’s Hansen took reins as Tech’s first female Masked Rider
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When Anne Lynch Hansen enrolled in Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources in the early 1970s, she had no idea she would become a trailblazer – on a black horse. “I feel now, looking back on the time, this is just one of many things I can think of that are firsts for Texas Tech,” she said. “I feel like the school’s always been ahead of its time and number one in a lot of ways.”  more »
Sukhbir Singh takes new post with Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science
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Sukhbir Singh has been named a research assistant professor in soil and water agroecology with Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science. He stepped into his new post on March 1. His research interests mainly focus on soil-plant-environment interactions to develop a cropping system that is efficient in using the limited irrigation water resources and rainfall.  more »
Board of Regents announce promotions for three CASNR faculty members
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The Texas Tech University System Board of Regents approved the academic advancement of three leading College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources faculty members during their latest meeting. Among those receiving a promotion in academic rank (effective Sept. 1) are Scott Burris (AEC), Tim Grabowski (NRM) and David Weindorf (PSS).  more »
Texas Tech Meat Judging Team sweeps spring season with win in Houston
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Building on wins in Denver and Fort Worth, the Tech’s meat judging team made in a clean sweep for the spring judging season by taking both first and second place at the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo on Mar. 5. Unlike other shows, Houston allows schools to enter more than one team in the competition. The teams took the top two spots over third-place Colorado State University.  more »
AFS grad students shine in AMSA’s Student Board of Directors leadership
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Tech’s Animal and Food Sciences is well represented on the national American Meat Science Association’s Student Board of Directors. Of the eight members in the leadership group, three are from Tech: Bo Hutto, a meat science graduate student from Hondo, Loni Lucherk, a meat science graduate student from Grandview, and Dan Crownover, a meat science graduate student from Italy.  more »
Texas Tech riders take the reins at Fort Worth’s annual Chisholm Challenge
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Texas Tech University’s Therapeutic Riding Center was named the ‘Chisholm Challenge Champion Center’ for 2016 at the Fort Worth Stock Show and Rodeo. The center was chosen out of 13 therapeutic riding centers for excellence in teamwork, sportsmanship, presentation of hospitality stalls, care and maintenance of horse stalls, and several other areas of expertise.  more »
School Rules; CASNR Student Success Center features specially-designed T-Shirt
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Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources still has its ‘CASNR T-Shirt’ on sale now in limited sizes. The $15 shirts are available in the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center in Room 108 of Tech’s Goddard Building (cash or check only). Officials note that T-Shirt sales are part of the fundraising program for CASNR’s Agri-Techsans, the college’s official student recruiters.  more »
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